Owner-Occupied Rehabilitation

Program

The ALASKA HOUSING FINANCE CORPORATION
(AHFC) announces the availability of federal FY93 and
FY94 funding for the Owner-Occupled Rehabilitation
Program (ORP). Funds are available to non-profit
organizations or public agencies selected by AHFC to
act as a "subrecipient' to administer AHFC's ORP.
Using funds provided by AHFC, subrecipients then
provide, and administer, grant funds to eligible low-
income families for the purpose of rehabilitating or
improving their owner-occupied dwelling. Properties
to be rehabllitated or improved must be located
outside of the Municipality of Anchorage.

Eligible applicants include only public agencies or
non-profit organizations.

If selected by AHFC, successful offerors must execute
a Subrecipient Agreement and administer the funds in
accordance with Federal HOME Program Regulations
and AHFC's ORP Program Policies and Procedures
Manual.

For more information, or to request an application kit,
contact:

Joyce Baker, Planning Department
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Applications for funding under this program must be
received by 5 p.m. ADT, February 15, 1995. Propos-
als received after the deadline or delivered to an incor-
rect AHFC location before the deadline WILL NOT be
considered for funding. Telefax applications WILLNOT
be accepted. The original proposal and three (3)
coples should be sent to the name and address
noted above.

AHFC complies with Title |l of the Americans with
Disabilities Act of 1990 and the Rehabilitation Act of
1973. Individuals with disabilities who may need aux-
liary aids or services or special modifications to apply
for this state grant should contact Joyce Baker no later
than January 16 so necessary arangements may be
made.




